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DO YOU WANT A MASSIVE WASTE FACILITY IN FYSHWICK?

Public Meeting

7pm Thursday 31st May 2018

 

Harmonie German Club

49 Jerrabomberra Ave

Narrabundah


Do you want a massive waste facility, and a possible future incinerator, off Ipswich Street, only a few hundred metres from the nearest homes?

 

Do you want to see all Canberra’s red lid bin waste (up to 300,000 tonnes 

annually) redirected to Fyshwick?

 

Do you want traffic congestion from hundreds of extra heavy trucks going to and from Fyshwick each day? 

 

What are the risks of toxic fumes from fires?

 

Would you tolerate the smell of waste everyday?

 

 Are we likely to become the dumping

ground for waste from other States

IS THIS OUR LEGACY FOR OUR

NATIONAL CAPITAL?

 

Should we accept traffic congestion from an extra 460 heavy truck movements per day on Ipswich Street 
 

Ask why we need this option when we have 26 years of life left at Mugga 

 

Should we expect a better proposal for ACT waste management and recycling?

 

Last chance to have your say on the 

Environmental Impact Statement for this project. Submissions due by 5th June 2018

 
Say Not at this Site

 

 

 

 

Find out more at: www.isccc.org.au
 

The Inner South Canberra Community Council 

receives support and funding from the 

ACT Government
